NOTICE

Date : 17-08-2023

It is hereby notified that the College will remain closed on

18-08-2023 (Friday) on account of “MONOSHA PUJA”.

This is in reference to Assam University Holiday Notification

Vide No.113/7/94-Pers(Part) dtd. 9" December, 2022.
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Principal,
G.C.College, Silchar

Copy for information and necessary action to:-
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College Notice Board

Notice Board of Vice Principal’s Room
College website

Coordinator, IQAC, G.C.College
Librarian, G.C.College

Office file
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G.C.Coll'ss;e, Silchar
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RC. Coliege, Sichai



